EFCSA Executive Committee

Meeting Minutes
Monday 16th August 2021
Via Zoom
	Item
	Minute

	  1
	Welcome & Apologies
The Chair opened the meeting welcoming the Committee. 
Present were:
John Blain (Chair), Ian Seymour (Secretary), John Vanderwerff (Vice-Chair), 

Ian Webster (Treasurer), Dave Gillam, Julie Hobson, Phil Parker, Paul Murphy, 
Steve Butterworth, Dave Kelly, Keith Seymour, Tom Hughes (from 18.45). 
Apologies were received from:
None.  

	  2
	Approval of minutes of the previous meeting:
The minutes having been previously distributed were taken as read.

	  3
	Treasurers Report

Ian Webster stated there was nothing to report.  

	  4
	Secretarys Report
Ian Seymour had nothing to report.

	 5
	Everton Stakeholder Steering Group (ESSG)
Paul Murphy reported that he had sent out an email to the Exec Committee providing an update on the ESSG and confirming the names of the other representatives. He also stated that the first meeting was scheduled for 20th August and was primarily to elect the Chair and agree the Terms of Reference.
Much discussion followed and it was the view of the Exec Committee that the proposed draft document should be taken back to all interested parties to review and discuss prior to any formal approval by the ESSG.

Paul agreed to convey the views of this Exec Committee at the meeting he’ll attend on 20th August.

	6
	Any Other Business

· Ian Seymour to arrange for the minutes of our last Quarterly Meeting to be uploaded to our website.
· Julie Hobson agreed to contact the club and ascertain when we will be allowed to resume our monthly meetings either at Goodison Park or the Liver Buildings. The committee is aware of the need to convene an AGM at the earliest opportunity and therefore Julie will also enquire about the possibility of holding this at either of those venues too.
· Dave Kelly raised the issue of cryptocurrency fan tokens issued by a company called Socias that enable those purchasing such tokens to have a vote on a variety of club issues. Although such details have not been released by the club this Exec Committee is fundamentally against this. John Blain said he would write to our CEO to request a meeting for the club to explain to the Exec Committee exactly how it will work and their reasoning behind it. 


There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.15pm

